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STATEMENT BY NANOMALAYSIA

FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION

CLOSURE OF NANOMALAYSIA BERHAD’S OFFICE DURING THE MOVEMENT 
CONTROL ORDER

KUALA LUMPUR, 17 Mac 2020 - Following the implementation of the Movement Control 
Order by the government of Malaysia, NanoMalaysia Berhad’s (NanoMalaysia) office at 
Hampshire Place Office, Kuala Lumpur will be closed from 18 March 2020 to 31 March 
2020 or until further notice. 

During this period, all business activities for NanoMalaysia will continue with the launch of 
Work From Home Operations (WFHO).

This action is in line with the closure of all government and private premises to prevent the 
spread of the COVID-19 virus as announced by the Prime Minister, YAB Tan Sri Dato’ Hj. 
Muhyiddin Bin Hj. Mohd Yassin.

Any changes to this information will be updated from time to time. For further enquiries, 
please contact us at corporate.affairs@nanomalaysia.com.my.
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